



Opening on 6th February 2017

I'm delighted to be able to tell you that as a result of our Ofsted visit on Monday 23rd January 2017, approval for our brand new Before & After School Club at Cliffe has been granted. It was a real pleasure for the team to get together and meet each other, and for us to share all our plans with the Inspector. It was very exciting to see the children's faces as we brought various bits of resource into the building such as our new pool table, and the mass of lego we have, as well as crafts and much more. We really can't wait to get started. Our opening hours will be Monday - Friday, during term time, 7.30-9.00am and 3.30-6.00pm. Morning sessions will cost £6.00 and include breakfast, and afternoon sessions will be £9.00 including a healthy snack.

Open Evening Tomorrow Night 26/1/17



Just a quick reminder that you can visit us at Cliffe school tomorrow night for our open evening for parents, children and carers who are interested in attending the Club on either a regular or an ad hoc basis. Ruth Newton (Club Director), Emily Burton (Club Manager), and Lydia Wray(Playworker) will all be present from 5.30 - 6.30pm. You will have an opportunity to see the resources on offer as well as meet the staff, and make suggestions based on your

children's interests. If you haven't already done so, we will be able to take registrations on the night for places. If you can't make it on the night, or would like to see Young Discoverers in action, you are very welcome to visit our Before & After School Club at Escrick School at any of our sessions there. There's no need to make an appointment as we believe that every moment with us should be special and reflect what we really do, so simply just turn up, and Andrew and Jane will gladly talk you through what they do, and how we plan for much the same at Cliffe. Escrick Before & After School Club too have had an Ofsted inspection this week which went very well, and we'll let you know the outcome as soon as the report is available.

Limited Places Still Available

We are delighted to be filling up with bookings before we have even opened, and that this much awaited and needed facility is going to be so well used in Cliffe. We do have spaces available for each session at this moment in time, so please get in touch as soon as possible if you would like a registration pack. Packs can be obtained by emailing ruth@youngdiscoverers.com, by calling the new Before & After School Club phone number 07827 918591 (we will call you back or send out a pack if you leave your name and either your email or postal address), or by picking up a pack from Mrs Stacey at the school reception.

New Website coming soon



With Cliffe Before & After School Club due to open on 6th February 2017, what better way to celebrate, and welcome our new team, and the fabulous children they will be working with than to launch our new website. From Monday 6th February 2017, you will find all of our Young Discoverers at www.youngdiscoverers.com Cliffe will have their own page, and registration forms to download from this date. You will also be able to access all the newsletters we send out,

and loads more information. In the interim there is information about our Escrick Nursery and Before & After School Club, available now, and details to contact us too. Back to top

Young Discoverers Limited
Company Number 6681004, registered in England & Wales.
7 Escrick Business Park
Escrick
York
YO19 6ED